
 
 
 
August 21, 2024 

Subject: Support for No Higher No Wider I-10 Project 

We are writing on behalf of the Houston Heights Association Board of Directors to express our 
support for the No Higher No Wider I-10 Project. As residents of the Houston Heights area, we 
appreciate the efforts to enhance I-10 while minimizing its impact on our community. We 
believe that this project strikes a balance between infrastructure improvement and preserving the 
character of our neighborhood. 

We urge TxDOT to continue engaging with local stakeholders, including community 
organizations like ours, to ensure transparency and address any concerns. By working 
collaboratively, we can create a safer and more resilient transportation corridor that benefits 
residents and businesses while supporting infrastructure improvement, flood mitigation and 
traffic safety. 

Sincerely, 

  Emily Guyre 
HHA President     Executive Director 

Houston Heights Association, Inc. 
 

107 W. 12th Street 
Houston, TX 77008 

www.houstonheights.org 
713-861-4002 
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